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Service Resumption for EGP, LKR and PHP Currencies
via Global Transfers on 27 July 2023

Date: 27 July 2023

Dear Valued Customers,

We are pleased to announce that the enhancements to the Global Transfer system
have been completed and the services for the above currencies will resume on 27/

July 2023.

You can enjoy preferential rates and instant transfers via Global Transfers for these

currencies now. For more details, please visit HSBC website.

Thank you for choosing HSBC. It's always a pleasure to serve you.
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